
6th January 2009

Dr. Roscoe Taylor

Director of Public Health
Department of Health and Human Services
Population Health-Public and Environmental Health
GPO Box 125
Hobart
Tas.     7001

Dear Sir,

Smoke Inhalation – Planned Burning

Thank you for Dr. Chrissie Pickin’s letter of the 22/12/2008 received today.

In Dr. Pickin’s letter it was stated that DHHS have addressed the questions posed in my
previous correspondence.

I am sorry but the questions I asked in my letter of the 4th December 2008 have not been
addressed and I feel they are clear and concise.

Would you kindly forward answers to me within seven days, otherwise I will take it you
cannot, or refuse to, answer them. A copy of my letter is attached for your convenience.

Yours faithfully,

Clive M. Stott


